
October School Board Meeting Highlights


• PAC has a new secretary- Hannah Kemp. Welcome, Hannah!!


• The PAC is doing a box top contest for all campuses through the end of the month and then will 
do a popsicle party for the class who collects the most box tops.


• PAC will sponsor the A honor roll breakfast on Nov 1st in Montrose and in Delta on Oct 28th.


• The Delta PAC did a bake sale fundraiser to raise money for PE equipment. They raised over 
$900- amazing job!


• And finally, PAC will have their annual Cookie jar fundraiser starting next month.


• The pumpkin fundraiser raised over $800 for the school! Thanks to everyone who participated!


• The 3rd Annual CWCS Fall Banquet is set to occur on October 22nd at 6pm at the Montrose 
Pavilion.


